COMCAST

July 31, 2024

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd F1.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

RE: Programming Advisory
Dear City Clerk:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services, we wanted to update you that Comcast has just completed negotiations on a new contract that
allows us to restore content from Bally Sports, but requires it be relocated from the Digital Starter
(Popular TV) service tier to the Digital Preferred (Ultimate TV) service tier effective August 1, 2024. We
have also notified customers of this change.

Sincerely,

Crc, M.

Eric Woody

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170



